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Equality of Opportunity
1.9 Supporting children with special educational needs
Policy statement

At Beechoak Farm we support all children to reach their full potential including those with special educational needs (SEN). We have regard for the DfES Special Educational Needs Code of Practice (2014) and ensure that the nursery is accessible to all children with SEN. We will work in mutual support with the parents and any outside agencies involved with that child to ensure they reach their full potential through a range of activities and strategies.
Procedures
· We have a designated member of staff to be the Special Educational Needs Co-ordinator (SENCo). Our SENCo is Hannah Jackson, Our deputy SENCo is Hayley Majeika.
· Hannah attends courses regularly to keep up to date with relevant legislation and thinking regarding SEN. She cascades this information to other staff members through monthly meetings.

· It is the responsibility of all members of Beechoak Farm to ensure equal access to the provision for children with SEN.

· We use the graduated response system for identifying, assessing and responding to children’s SEN.

· We support children appropriately during each stage of the graduated response, Early Years Action, Early Years Action Plus and Education and Health Care Plans.
· We believe in partnership with parents and will work closely with them to ensure a positive and successful partnership, employing strategies such as pictorial home/ school diaries to feedback daily activities and progress.
· We encourage parents to be involved at all stages of the assessment, planning, provision and reviewing of their child’s education.

· We liaise with professionals involved with children with SEN and their families, including during transition to school or other pre-school settings.

· We deliver a balanced curriculum catering for the individual needs of each child.

· We use a system of planning, implementing, monitoring, evaluating and reviewing One Plans for children with SEN. 

· We provide a complaints procedure.
· We monitor and review our policy annually.

This policy was adopted by staff at Beechoak Farm Montessori preschool.
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